
 

 
 

INFORMATION 

2015 Review of the Gas Marketing Code of Conduct 

SUBMISSIONS RECEIVED ON DRAFT REVIEW REPORT 

 

The Gas Marketing Code Consultative Committee (GMCCC) has received two submissions 
on its Draft Review Report on the Gas Marketing Code of Conduct (Code). The report 

represents the GMCCC’s preliminary views on issues it identified as part of the 2015 statutory 
review of the Code. 
 
The Draft Review Report was made available for public consultation from 12 December 2014 
to 16 January 2015.  Submissions were received from the following interested parties: 

• Alinta Sales Pty Ltd (t/a Alinta Energy) 

• Electricity Generation and Retail Corporation (t/a Synergy) 

 
Both submissions are available on the Economic Regulation Authority's website. 
 
For general queries please contact Ms Cathryn Greville, Executive Officer GMCCC, on 
(08) 6557 7900.   
 
For media queries please contact Mr Paul Kelly, Chairman GMCCC, on (08) 6557 7900. 
 
 
 
 
PAUL KELLY 
CHAIRMAN GMCCC 

21 January 2015 

http://www.erawa.com.au/cproot/13085/2/20141212%202015%20Review%20of%20the%20Gas%20Marketing%20Code%20of%20Conduct%20-%20Draft%20Review%20Report%20-%20FINAL%20%28for%20publication%29.PDF
http://www.erawa.com.au/gas/gas-licensing/gas-marketing-code-of-conduct/2015-code-review

